
Pre Prep 
 
F54 led our assembly on Wednesday, where they retold for us the story of Jack and the 
Beanstalk.  It was great to see the enthusiasm of the children and the confident way that 
they spoke and sang.  A miniature cow was sold in order to purchase some beans, a mighty 
beanstalk grew before our eyes, the giant’s wife found the hen and the giant showed us a 
golden egg.  As you may imagine, there was the sound of plodding feet with the chorus fee 
fi foh fum ringing loudly in our ears. Fortunately, Jack chopped down the beanstalk before 
the giant could catch him…..phew! 
 
Thank you F54, Miss Hendry and Miss Greene for such a lovely class assembly. It was great 
to see your drama and role play skills.  
 


